
 

 

 
EPM informs the public: 

 
That at the request of the possible bidders participating in the process of public request 
for bids, CRW 167467, whose purpose is the construction of the final civil works of the 
Ituango Hydroelectric Project, the deadline for the receipt of bids scheduled for this July 
27 was modified.  This period was extended by twenty-one (21) days and therefore the 
receipt of the offers will be until August 17, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Addendum No. 5 containing this modification will be sent by the ARIBA EPM contracting 
system to potential bidders who are participating in this process and will be published on 
the Te Cuento portal on the EPM website www.epm.com.co 
 
 

Medellín, July 22, 2022 
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